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Another School year comes to an end… 

During the last month Sunday School worked on Bible sensory 

exploring. Using one of our five senses each week we developed a 

deeper understanding of Jesus’ disciple lessons through fun hands 

on science learning. We started with the story of Thomas believes 

John 20:24-31, using our sense of SIGHT and ended the five weeks 

with the story of Jesus and Peter’s story in John 21:15-19 using our 

sense of HEARING.  

Hearing was the perfect way to end, as it also allowed room for the 

children to express to us their next hopes for what they would like 

to learn about this summer and fall. During the Summer months 

we will explore more music ideas within our Bible Stories and share 

our talent this August.  

Sunday School families are now welcome to register their 

child/children for this year’s Vacation Bible School. Our Mission 

project for this year will be fun road trip bags for Central 

Massachusetts foster children. These bags will help keep them busy 

while they travel with their social workers to parent visits, dr 

appointments, schools, or even in between foster housing 

arrangements.  

There will be a special meeting for VBS Volunteers on Saturday 

June 21st  10am-11am in the Sunday school classroom. A reminder 

message will be emailed out later this week. If you would like to 

volunteer with any part of VBS please message me at 

education@wesleyworc.org   

                                                                            -Rhianna 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Director: Rhianna Burke                                                                                                          

Email: education@wesleyworc.org 
 

Upcoming Events 

Confirmation 2025 

Confirmation:  June 15th 

*Sunday School children will 

stay in church service for this 

event on 6/15. 

There will be no Sunday 

School June 29th to separate 

the school year from our 

summer session learning.  

2025 Vacation Bible 

School 

VBS: July 28th-July 31st 

Dinner @ 5pm 

VBS @ 530pm-730pm.  

Dinner will be served.  
Our first VBS lesson will be  

at our regular Sunday School 
timeframe on July 27th to 

accommodate any families 
not able to make it during the 

week. Volunteer and Child 
Registration signup sheets 
will be in Brewer Hall each 

Sunday starting in May. 
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